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Message:

I am writing today in strong opposition to the
current effort to redraw congressional district
lines—a process that is not due for another five
years. The timing of this hearing, paired with its
clear intent to secure political advantage for one
party, deeply troubles me as a citizen, a voter, and
a longtime Texas resident.

Redistricting should serve the people, not political
ambition. Our districts should reflect real
communities—neighbors who share schools,
roads, and challenges—not be stretched across
hundreds of miles in bizarre shapes that dilute our
voices and distort our values. It is disheartening
to witness this kind of manipulation continue,
especially when many of us already feel invisible
in the decisions made by those who are supposed
to represent us.

I have lived in Texas for years, and I cannot say I
have ever truly felt represented. My voice, like so
many others, gets lost in districts that were
designed not to empower voters but to protect
incumbents. This is not democracy. This is not
fairness. And this is not what the people of Texas
deserve.

I urge you to stop this process and honor the
timeline and integrity of our democratic
institutions. Do not redraw the lines for political
gain—redraw them, when the time comes, to
reflect and respect the people of Texas.








